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Date 4th August 2017 
 
Dear,     
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/05/05. 
 
You requested the following information; please also see our response below: 
 
A request under the Freedom of Information Act for documents relating to the training and 
practices of 999 operators in your trust. 
Could we please: 
1. Obtain the documents, including scripts and teaching materials, which details the protocol 
which 999 operators follow to determine whether or not CPR should be administered by the 
caller 
2. Obtain the documents, including scripts and teaching materials, which details the protocol 
for how to determine whether a person is dead and/or cannot be helped with CPR 
  
Please find documents from NHS pathways which are used by our trust call handlers for managing 
CPR. These documents are issued at a national level. I have also included a screen shot which 
shows the supporting information. 
 
Please note that the documentation and screen shot provided are licensed copyrighted to 
NHS Pathways and therefore cannot be printed/published unless agreed by NHS Pathways. 
NHS Pathways can be contacted on the following email address 
enquiries@nhsdigital.nhs.uk 
 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 

    Crawley 
RH10 9BG 

 
Email:foi@secamb.nhs.uk 
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